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Letter from our Activity Director 
In the month of March, the Activities Department engaged in a variety 
of fun activities for the residents here at River’s Edge. We celebrated 
St. Patrick’s Day with the Coyle School of Irish Dancers, who came in to 
show off their moves and Irish pride with us. On the first day of Spring, 
we celebrated by handing out a springtime favorite, water ice. This 
month was also National Social Work Month. We celebrated our won-
derful Social Workers, Ja’cee Hall and Samantha Cortes, with a delicious 
lunch from Yamato. We continued the month with music therapy and by 
celebrating our amazing employees on Employee Appreciation Day with 
a photo booth and popcorn party. In April, we will kick off the month 
with an Egg Hunt/face-painting party. To continue our roster of fun 
activities, we will be bringing in some furry friends for pet therapy. We 
also plan to celebrate Passover with a festive meal that begins Passover, 
called the Seder. The word Seder means “order” because there is very 
specific information that must be discussed in a particular order so that 
the story of the Exodus from Egypt will be told completely and passed 
on correctly from one generation to the next. Please keep an eye out for 
all the exciting events going on here at River’s Edge. 
— Ronetta Johnson, Activity Director 

WHAT’S HAPPENING AROUND RIVER’S EDGE

Employee
Appreciation
Some photo-booth 
fun from Employee 
Appreciation Day 
here at River’s Edge!
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First Day of Spring
We celebrated the first 

day of Spring with a 

water ice social! We are 

very excited about 

warmer weather. 

Testimonial
We pride ourselves on providing only the high-

est-quality care to each of our residents, and we 

do our best to ensure that everyone enjoys their 

experience!

Social Work Month
Our social workers, Ja’cee 
Hall and Samantha Cortes, 
play an important role in 
the health and well-being of 
our residents. Their work is 
essential and life-changing, 
and we are so grateful for 
all that they do.

Thankful Thursday
We love celebrating 
Thankful Thursdays with 
our amazing team! Thank 
you for making every 
day an awesome day!
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National Therapeutic Month:
Everyone at The River’s Edge sparkled for 
Mardi Gras with their homemade masks! 
Using paper, paint and some imagination, 
our residents created colorful creations to 
wear during Mardi Gras.

Long-Term Care Administrator’s Week
We are proud to put Joe Cohen in the 
running for TypoDuctions’ Long-Term Care 
Administrator of the Year Contest. Joe 
genuinely cares about not only our residents 
but our team as well.
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Thank you for reading our March newsletter!
PLEASE FOLLOW US ONLINE.


